
Elms PTN Minutes 

 

December 17, 2020 

 

1. Reports: 

● Treasurer: General Balance-$37,691  Gaming Balance: 

$16,115 

● Corresponding Secretary- Mrs. Konopack sent a thank you note 

to the PTN for purchasing new books for the library. 

● Principal Report: Mr. Burgos wished everyone a Happy Holiday 

and looks forward to the New Year! Report Cards will be posted 

on January 4th. Elms is submitting an application for a green 

ribbon school and will be showcasing the Aquaponics System. 

Please be sure to quarantine if you travel out of state or country 

for the holidays.Tomorrow begins synchronous learning. Please 

be patient with teachers and staff. Elms will be having a virtual 

author visit. This will most likely take place at night so the 

Remote Academy will be included. 

2. PTN Updates/Committee Reports 

● Membership: Congratulations to Michelle Schpakow for winning 

our gift card raffle. 

● Stocking Stuffers: The following items are available for 

purchase online: masks, ornaments, car magnets, discount 

cards 

● Fundraiser Reports: Mangia- $64 earned Mangia donated $100 

Village Donut-$34 earned they donated $50 

Book Fair- $356 earned 25% goes to Scholastic dollars 

                   Clothing Drive- $948 earned 

●  Gertrude Hawk-11,000 in sales and we earn 50% of that The 

chocolate is in classrooms ready to be sent home. 

● Holiday Shop- This is an online sale. The shop is still open until 

Sunday night. 

● Snowman Contest-Students can bring them in and they can 

stay through the winter. There will be a prize for each grade 

level. Judging will be after the break. 



● Food Pantry-Third grade students are collecting non perishable 

items this month, 

● Yearbook: Please continue to share your photos from home! 

This year there will be a message dedication page for the 5th 

graders. 

● PTN Meetings: The next couple of meetings will be in the 

evening due to remote and synchronous learning. 

 

 

 

 

 
 


